



My town



Read the story and answer the questions below.

My name is Ronan. I live in the city of Edinburgh. Edinburgh is the seventh biggest city in the U.K. There are more than 500,000 people live in Edinburgh. It has many famous buildings such as the National Museum of Scotland, the National Library of Scotland and Scottish National Gallery.

Edinburgh has a cool climate. Many people in Edinburgh work in banking, education and tourism. There are many places we can visit such as the Edinburgh castle, the Royal Botanic Garden and Edinburgh Zoo. It is easy to get around Edinburgh because there are trams, trains, buses and taxis.

My favorite place in Edinburgh is the Calton hill. It is located near the Waverly train station. It has a park where we can see the whole of the city. There are several monuments on the hill such as the National Monument, the Nelson Monument and the Dugald Stewart Monument.

1. Where does Ronan live?
2. Where is it?
3. How many people live there?
4. What kinds of jobs do people do there?
5. Mention some tourism places to visit there.
6. How can we get around Edinburgh?
7. What is Ronan's favorite place in Edinburgh?
8. Where is it?
9. Why does he like that place?
10. What can you see there?